
It is hard to believe that we are in the 
middle of November already!  We 

have finished up our story about Jesus calming the sea.   
Now, we are reading about Jesus healing the 10 sick 
men in which only one man came back to thank Jesus. 
During our school prayers the children are thanking 
Jesus for all that they have been blessed with. 

We ended the month of October 
with a pumpkin decoraDng contest 
and pajama day. It was fun to come 
to school in our pajamas and go to 
the gym and play! 
We decorated our 
classroom and 
hallway with some 
of our autumn 
creaDons, 
beauDful leaves 

and a colorful tree.  During our shape unit, the children made a “circle of 
circles.” This week we will talk about squares. We are planing to play “Turkey 
in the Hay” game, which concentrates on learning about shapes. Please take 

your children on a 
“shape walk” at home 
and help them find 
shapes around your 
house.  

The children are enjoying our Dme outside 
- they love to rake the leaves.   

As Thanksgiving approaches, I thank God 
for all the children here in the Frog Room! 
I wish you all a blessed Thanksgiving!
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